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Submitter Comments:

I am incredulous that the Queensland Government is considering taking over protected areas and 
land to accommodate the next olympics.  Our native animals and the environment must always be 
protected. Australia has animals and plants found nowhere else in the world and we must look after 
them with no exceptions. We humans are the only creatures on earth who have the mental and 
physical abilities to ensure the safety of other creatures and the environment!  Yours 
sincerely,  Grainne Ridd (Ms)

Submitted by:

Submission No:

Planning (Social Impact and Community Benefit) and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2025 

Attachments: No attachment

Publication: Making the submission and your name public


